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There are people buying property that do not have extra money for additional taxes 

and would loose their property due to not being able to make payments to the Bank. 

It is my opinion that the Governor and the Legislature are out of touch with the people 

and how hard it is to make ends meet. Have to make choice between eating, heating, 

cloths the basic necessities of a good life. That extra tax could put more people on 

the street. 

Have the opposite effect that you might be trying to do. 

Then there is the possibility that you are trying to take the peoples property so that 

you can make this a Communist Country. 

 

Think about that you are suppose to be there to help the general population rather 

than a few that would rather have handouts than to be responsible.  

I think that most politicians are in office to help themselves rather that the people.  

 

I oppose this measure and anyone who votes for it. 

 

Jim Caldwell  


